
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

This Thursday evening is our annual Fall Literacy Night. This is a terrific event where you will 

be able collect tons of information about grade level field trips, advanced learner classes, Title I 

initiatives, dealing with bullying, and more. Our book fair will also be open for you to shop and 

make purchases. We look forward to seeing every family represented! 

 

We are on a mission here at JMS to build excellent students and one indicator of success is 

healthy attendance habits! Please help us by ensuring your student is at school and on time every 

day! Our goal is to exceed expectations by going beyond the 95% attendance rate set by Guilford 

County Schools. If you have questions on how you can help promote this initiative with your 

family, please contact our School Social Worker, Brittany Wells. 

 

Don’t forget about our PTA fall fundraiser. I encourage you and your child to participate. We 

need your help to make this a terrific fundraiser!  

 

Interim reports will be available on Wednesday of this week. All student grades are available 

through the Parent Portal feature of Powerschool. If you would like a hard copy of your student’s 

interim report just let their teacher know and they will gladly send one home. Any student who 

currently has a D or an F will automatically receive a hard copy of the interim for that class.  

 

Boys Soccer and Girls volleyball will play on Monday at home against Mendenhall Middle 

School and on Thursday at Southwest Middle School. Football will play at home on Wednesday 

against Northern Middle School. As a reminder, all home games for JMS are played at 

Ragsdale’s football stadium.  

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 
 


